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I oppose the bill in its entirely. We do not create any licensing schemes or restrictions 

on our natural rights. Not those in Oregons Constitution. Not those listed in the Bill of 

Rights. All these natural rights preexist government. 

 

Shame of you and your "public safety" justification argument. It's legal trash. We don't 

elect representatives to legislate any of our freedom away. 

 


